
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 
St. James, NY 

 
The Village of Head of the Harbor, and the Head of the Harbor Police Department, will hold a virtual 

meeting of Village residents via Zoom on Wednesday, January 27, 2021  at 7 p.m. to discuss the 

interaction of the Head of the Harbor Police Department and its members with the Village community 

that they serve.  While the general public is welcome to attend, only Village residents will be invited to 

speak.  

If you are a Village resident, and unable to attend this meeting, you may email your comments to 

publiccomment11780@gmail.com , and it will be considered along with spoken comments. 

As authorized by Executive Order No. 202.1, signed by Governor Andrew M. Cuomo on March 12, 2020 

and subsequent executive orders and because the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Head 

of the Harbor wishes to protect the public health while continuing to perform necessary government 

functions, the above meeting will be conducted via video conferencing,   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83008773836?pwd=QXhlZmJBWFVzYzRTM3lNRlRCdU5GZz09, Meeting ID: 

830 0877 3836, Passcode: 242739, Dial 1 646 558 8656 on January 27, 2021 7:00 p.m. A free version of 

Zoom is available at https://zoom.us/signup.  

The purpose of this meeting is to consider, as required by Executive Order of the Governor, the 

necessity and content of any legislation to further strengthen the relationship between the Police 

Department and Village residents.  

 

Dated: January 14, 2021    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
       INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 
       MARGARET O’KEEFE, VILLAGE CLERK 
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